
 

Front Cover of ͞The Local Historian͟ (Volume 31 No. 1 – February 2001 

The Following article ͞Films in Walthamstow in the early twentieth century͟, by John Kirk.  is reproduced by 

courtesy of the editor: 

Dear Daniel  

We would be very happy for you to make use of this article on Walthamstow Memories – we usually require acknowledgment of 

author, source and BALH but you have pre-empted me there by mentioning those already, for which thank you.  

Please do go ahead.  

Kind regards 

Alan Crosby 

Editor, The Local Historian 

http://www.balh.co.uk/
































 

 


